CIE and Technical Secretariat Comments and Questions for the Consolidated Literacy Practices Proposal from Venezuela

CIE Comments and Questions

The CIE has provided the following comments and questions for the Consolidated Literacy Practices proposal from Venezuela.

1. Overall, the CIE suggests using this proposal as one element for constructing an online discussion on the OAS virtual forum to include a working group of countries interested in developing a multilateral project on literacy.

2. Overall, the proposal conveys the need to introduce further discussion and debate pertaining to this CIE priority area.

3. The proposal is missing a detailed budget.

4. The proposal needs to further explain the role of the Samuel Robinson Foundation.

5. Please consider past and present initiatives undertaken by other organizations working to improve literacy, such as UNESCO and the OEI, as background to developing the project’s case.

Technical Secretariat Comments and Questions

The Technical Secretariat has provided the following comments and questions for the Consolidated Literacy Practices proposal from Venezuela.

1. The proposal itself is incomplete, and it is more like a preliminary project concept.  It has not developed its rationale nor has it presented a budget.

2. The proposal lacks background research and information that could build its case, such as work being undertaken by other organizations like UNESCO and OEI, including the proceedings of the recent March 2006 UNESCO meeting on literacy.

